
Learning to Dream, Learning to Believe, Able to Succeed! 

We are pleased to have welcomed Mrs Bakalarz, our new Year 4 teacher, in for our transition days 

recently, and look forward to her starting with us in September. We will also be joined by Miss 

Bunyard, who is seconded to us from Priory Fields for a year as a training SENCO.  

As the term draws to a close, we will be saying farewell and good luck to Miss Howard, who is off to 

university in September to study Psychology on her quest to train as an educational psychologist! You 

will be fabulous! Miss Robinson is also leaving us to join a local school.  

All the very best, Miss Robinson! 

 House Points! 

It was a very close competition this year, with 

Sapphires and Rubies unbelievably close right 

into the final days, but were can now 

announce this year’s winners were: Saphires 

2nd place: Rubies 

3rd: Emeralds 

4th: Diamonds 

We would like to introduce our new eco-friendly and biodegradable water bottles. These are 

being gifted to our new Reception class of September 2023. However, they will also be 

available to purchase from the school office at a cost price of £1.50 if anyone else would like 

to have one from the start of term 1. 

Lost property: we have a collection of bits in the office 

including uniform sunglasses, a ring and bracelet charm. Please come  

and have a look as everything will be disposed of at the end of term.  

September 

Mon 4th—First day back to school!  

Thursday 14th—Individual photos  

Term 1: 4th September—20th October 2023 

Term 2: 30th October—15th December 2023 

Term 3: 3rd January—9th February 2024 

Term 4: 19th February—28th March 2024 

Term 5: 15th April—24th May 2024 

Term 6: 3rd June—18th July 2024 



The end of term Golden Book assembly was full of all sorts of celebrations, with lots of 

children being awarded certificates and awards in many different areas! A huge 

congratulations to you all! Please see below all of those children who were entered into our 

Golden Book, as well as those who were awarded this year’s Achievement or Progress Award 

in 

 

Golden Book  

Winners:  

 

Dover: Asher 

 

Deal: Harris 

 

Dymchurch: Phoebe 

 

Broadstairs: George 

 

Walmer: Eva 

 

Folkestone: Jonas 

 

Margate: R & Isla W 

 

Progress Award 

Winners:  

 

Dover: Harry 

 

Deal: Megan 

 

Dymchurch: Sadie 

 

Broadstairs: Ezra 

 

Walmer: Koan 

 

Folkestone: Thomas 

 

Margate: Harvey 

 

Achievement Award 

Winners: 

 

Dover: Eliza 

 

Deal: Harry 

 

Dymchurch: Ava 

 

Broadstairs: Dennie 

 

Walmer: Toby 

 

Folkestone: Rosie 

 

Margate: R 

Learning to Dream, Learning to Believe, Able to Succeed! 



Well, it’s never really a goodbye at St Martin’s, but certainly a ‘good luck’ to you all.  

Year 6 have enjoyed some wonderful end of term events, with: their absolutely fantastic 

performance of ‘Robin and the Sherwood Hoodies’; a superb disco (we were so proud of 

your impeccable behaviour at this event); then this week topping it all off with a brilliant 

leavers’ assembly, shirt signing and pizza picnic! 

Year 6, Margate Class, you have done us proud and we wish you all the very best in the 

future. Remember to keep our motto in mind: Learning to Dream, Learning to Believe, Able 

to Succeed! We know you will all go on to wonderful adventures at secondary school and 

beyond—don’t forget to keep in touch and to come back to visit us! 


